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Welcome to our Winter Newsletter. Durham Local Safeguarding Children Board provided a full 

response to the 'Working Together to Safeguard Children 2018' consultation in December 2017.       
The new 'Working Together' document  (due to be published Summer 2018) will 
begin the process of introducing new safeguarding arrangements. You can read  
more about these arrangements on Page 3. 
 

Please sign up to attend the LSCB ‘Tackling Neglect Conference - a multi-agency  
approach’.  More information, and booking details can be found below. 
  

This edition of the newsletter also covers the next round of Learning Lessons from 
Serious Case Reviews; A ‘was not brought to appointments’ video; 1hr briefings on 
the Threshold Document and the NHS Safeguarding App. The spotlight this month is 
on the Empowering Young People sub group. 

Jane Geraghty, LSCB Independent Chair 

 

Tackling Neglect Conference - a multi-agency approach   

 

The Durham LSCB ‘Tackling Neglect Conference - a multi-
agency approach’ brings together a range of speakers and 
workshops to explore the local issues of neglect.    
 

The conference aims to improve local understanding and    
practice and will cover: 

 Understanding Neglect and the local themes 

 Early Identification - improving recognition and              
assessment to ensure the most appropriate response 

 Effective Provision -  offering examples of effective,     
evidence based interventions. 

 Learning from Serious Case Reviews where neglect 
was a factor.  

 

The conference is open to all partner agencies and is of         
importance to strategic leads, operational managers, frontline 
staff who work with parents, carers, children and young people.   
 

The Tackling Neglect Conference will take place on Tuesday  
27 March 2018 / 9.30am - 4.30pm Xcel Centre, Newton Aycliffe 
 

To book a place please follow the link: 
www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/TrReq 

Learning Lessons from Serious Case Reviews 
Events running on 14 March and 23 March 2018 
 

The next round of Learning Lessons events from Serious Case Reviews 
will take place in March 2018. It allows time to reflect on local and personal 
practice and will provide key messages and lessons learned covering                          
Parental Substance Misuse / Team Around the Family / Was Not Brought 
to Appointments.  
 
Follow the link to book a place.  www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/TrReq 

http://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/TrReq
http://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/TrReq
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Spotlight On…. 
In this edition we focus on   
the LSCB Empowering Young 
People sub group.  

This is a new sub group      
created in April 2017 to     
support the new priority of 
Empowering Young People. 
The strategic aims include: 
 

 Education & óUp-Skillingô 
of Children and Young   
People in relation to      
safeguarding and risk 
awareness. 

 

 Identifying and Sharing 
current ‘engagement’    
practice by partner agencies 
and understanding how this 
can be improved and       
applied in other settings. 

 

 Improving the Influence  
of the voice of the child in 
child protection processes.   

The group have developed an 
education tool covering     
safeguarding themes and is 
currently being tested in a 
number of schools.   
 

Work with the Independent 
Reviewing Officers to develop 
new approaches to engage 
Young People in the Child           
Protection Conference       
processes is ongoing.  

News in Brief 
Serious Case Reviews 
Learning Materials     
Materials for serious case      
review staff briefings are now 
available and include a Charlie 
and Charlotte Briefing Sheet 
and a Charlie and Charlotte 
Powerpoint presentation.  
 
 
 
 
 
The aim of the briefing sheets 
and presentations are for staff 
to share key learning across the 
partnership. For example,   
managers can use them at 
team meetings highlighting    
issues identified by the review 
and learning that can be applied 
to improve practice. 
 

Was not brought to       
appointments  
This two minute video asks you 
to re-think ‘did not attend’      
notifications.  
(Shared with permissions of Nottinghamshire 
LSCB)  

 

Threshold Document  
(0-19 Level of  Need)  
1hr Briefing Sessions 
These one hour briefings     
sessions are aimed at providing 
practitioners with an overview of 
the thresholds document.    
 

Briefing sessions will take place 
on Monday 26 February 2018 

10am / 2pm / 4.30pm  
Council Chamber, County 

Hall, Durham, DH1 5UJ 
 

To book a place please follow 
the link: book a place.  

 

New Providers for Drug 
and Alcohol Services 

New service providers come into  
place from 01 February 2018, they 
are DISC (Developing Initiatives 
for Support in the Community); 
Spectrum Healthcare CIC; and 
The Basement Recovery Project.  
 

Work to embed identified        
pathways for criminal justice,    
primary care, hospital liaison,   
children and young people and 
families services is ongoing.   
 

Current services will be         
maintained until the transition   
period is complete and client     
referrals can still be made by   
calling: 03000 266 666. 
   
 

NHS Safeguarding App 
Have you installed the NHS    
Safeguarding Guide app on your 
phone or tablet?   
 

It's a great resource for healthcare 
professionals to increase their 
awareness and understanding of 
safeguarding requirements.  
 

The app is 
available    
on the 
Google Play 
store  
(if you have 
an android 
phone);  
and the 
iTunes 
Appstore  
(if you have 
an iphone). 

http://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/V325TB8
https://vimeo.com/196256529
https://vimeo.com/196256529
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Following the Wood Review and Children and Social Work Bill in 2016, new safeguarding         
arrangements were passed into law through the Children and Social Work Act 2017.  
 

Provisions with the Children and Social Work Act 2017 will replace Local Safeguarding Children Boards 
(LSCBs) with new local safeguarding arrangements, led by three safeguarding partners.  It also places 
a duty on child death review partners to review the deaths of children normally resident in the local area.  
 
In October 2017 the Department of Education consulted on the draft ‘Working Together to Safeguard 
Children 2018’ guidance which lays down in much more detail the new safeguarding arrangements.  
 
Durham Local Safeguarding Children Board provided a full response to this consultation. 
 
Alongside the ‘Working Together’ consultation documents, the Department of Education released the 
óLocal safeguarding – transitional  arrangementsô statutory guidance. You can read the full          
document on the government website - Local safeguarding – transitional  arrangements. 
 
This is a new guidance document for Local Authorities, Police, Health and LSCBs which contain      
guidance on the arrangements that should operate as part of the transition from LSCB’s to               
Safeguarding Partners and Child Death Review Partners.   
 
 
Safeguarding Partners are identified as: 

 Local Authorities 

 Chief Officers of Police 

 Clinical Commissioning Groups   
 
Child Death Review Partners are identified as:  

 Local Authorities  

 Clinical Commissions Groups 
 
 
The guidance also describes the transitional arrangements 
which should be followed during the transition from the   
system of Serious Case Reviews (SCRs) to the new        
national and local review arrangements.  
 
A formal date when the relevant provisions of the Children 
and Social Work Act commence and where Local             
Authorities, Police and Clinical Commissioning Groups     
legally become Safeguarding Partners and Child Death   
Review partners, has not been confirmed.  However, it is 
expected to be in conjunction with the launch of  ‘Working 
together to safeguard children2018’.  
 
Following the commencement of the provisions in the Act 
Safeguarding Partners will have up to twelve months to 
agree safeguarding arrangements. These arrangements 
must be subject to independent scrutiny.   
 
As plans develop for County Durham we will keep you informed through updates in our quarterly   
newsletters and where appropriate a specific detailed briefing.  
 
 

Durham Local Safeguarding Children Board will continue to carry out all of their statutory     
functions, until the point at which safeguarding partner arrangements begin to operate. 

 
 

https://consult.education.gov.uk/child-protection-safeguarding-and-family-law/working-together-to-safeguard-children-revisions-t/supporting_documents/Transitional.pdf
https://consult.education.gov.uk/child-protection-safeguarding-and-family-law/working-together-to-safeguard-children-revisions-t/supporting_documents/Transitional.pdf
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Durham Local Safeguarding Children Board offers a wide range of free staff training opportunities.     

All LSCB training promotes safeguarding and the welfare of children as everyoneʼs responsibility. 
 

Training includes e-learning and attended courses, many of which can contribute to your continual 

professional development.  For information on the courses available and details of how to book visit the 

LSCB website: www.durham-lscb.org.uk/training_programme   
 

All LSCB training courses for 2018/19 can be booked online using the following link 

Online Booking Form.  

Assessment & Intervention (Level 3) 
 

Wednesday 18 April 2018 - The Work Place  
 

Thursday 17 May 2018 -  Spennymoor Council Offices  
 

Friday 8 June 2018 - County Hall, Durham 
 
 

Child Protection Conference (Level 3) 
 

Tuesday 8 May 2018 - Spennymoor Council Offices      
 

Tuesday 18 September 2018 - County Hall, Durham 
 
 

Child Sexual Exploitation (Level 3) 
 

Thursday 26 April 2018 - County Hall, Durham 
 

Thursday 24 May 2018 - Spennymoor Council Offices 
 

Tuesday 12 June 2018 - The Greenhouse, Stanley 
 
 

Engaging with Families (Level 3) 
 

Tuesday 26 June 2018 - Spennymoor Council Offices     
 

Thursday 13 September 2018 - County Hall, Durham 
 
 

Neglect (Level 3) 
 

Tuesday 24 April 2018 - Spennymoor Council Offices       

Tuesday 1 May 2018 - County Hall, Durham 

Thursday 7 June 2018 - The Greenhouse, Stanley 

Tuesday 19 June 2018 - The Work Place  

Thursday 12 July 2018 - Spennymoor Council Offices         

 

Local Authority Designated Officer (LADO) 
Training (half day training) 

 
Tuesday 17 July 2018 - 9.30am-12pm - Spennymoor 

Council Offices  

 
Toxic Quad   

 
Tuesday 17 April 2018 - Spennymoor Council Offices 

Friday 27 April 2018 - The Work Place 

Thursday 10 May 2018 - County Hall, Durham 

Tuesday 5 June 2018 - The Greenhouse Stanley  

 
Safeguarding Disabled Children (Level 3) 

 
Thursday 19 July 2018 - Spennymoor Council Offices            

 
 

Safeguarding Processes (Level 2) 
 

Tuesday 23 Jan 2018 – Spennymoor Council Offices 

Mon 19 Feb 2018 – Sedgefield Community Hospital 

Tuesday 27 March 2018 – Durham Town Hall 

tǊŜǾƛƻǳǎ ŦŜŜŘōŀŎƪ ƻƴ ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ  

Ψ¢ƘŜ ŎƻǳǊǎŜ ƎŀǾŜ ŀ ŎƭŜŀǊ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ 

ŀŎǝƻƴǎ ƴŜŜŘŜŘ ōȅ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǇǊƻŦŜǎǎƛƻƴŀƭǎ ǇǊƛƻǊ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 

ŎŀǎŜ ōŜƛƴƎ ŀƭƭƻŎŀǘŜŘ ǘƻ ŀ ǎƻŎƛŀƭ ǿƻǊƪŜǊΦΩ 

 

ΨDŀǾŜ ƳŜ ƴŜǿ ƛŘŜŀǎ ƻŦ ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ǘƻ ŎŀǊǊȅ ƻǳǘ ǿƛǘƘ 

ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀǊƻǳƴŘ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ƴŜŜŘǎΦΩ  

[{/. .ǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ ¦ƴƛǘΣ /ƻǳƴǘȅ IŀƭƭΣ 5ǳǊƘŀƳΣ /ƻǳƴǘȅ 5ǳǊƘŀƳΣ 5Iм р¦W  

ŜƳŀƛƭΥ ƭǎŎōϪŘǳǊƘŀƳΦƎƻǾΦǳƪ ¢ŜƭΥ лоллл нср ттл  ǿŜōΥ ǿǿǿΦŘǳǊƘŀƳ-ƭǎŎōΦƻǊƎΦǳƪ  

http://www.durham-lscb.org.uk/categories/training_programme_2015_2016
http://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/QHVHGXB

